
With your planned gift to Woods Humane Society, you help provide a brighter future for homeless dogs 
and cats on the Central Coast.

When you make a planned gift we'll welcome you into our Legacy Circle and as a Legacy Circle member, 
we will invite you to enjoy our annual Woods Humaneitarian Salute, our annual donor appreciation 
luncheon, and, with your permission, we will acknowledge you in our twice yearly newsletter.

By acknowledging your generosity in our newsletter, we are letting you know how truly grateful we are 
and we hope to encourage others to follow your example and include charitable giving in their estate 
plans. If you would prefer we not publicly acknowledge your gift, please initial here  _____.

For acknowledgement in our newsletter, please let us know how you would like to your name to be 
listed. [For example, Mr. and Mrs. Smith or John and Jane Smith.]

Please return this form in the enclosed envelope. For questions, please contact 
Karen Borges at 805.720.3312 or kborges@woodshumane.org. 
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